
AGENDA

�� Faculty Senate
www.utoledo.edu/facsenate

March 26, 2013

4:00 p.m., Student Union Room 2592 (Main Campus)

Summary of Discussion
• Spring 2013 Evaluations of President Jacobs, Chancellor Gold & Eligible Deans
• Chancellor Gold: Proposing a new College of Dentistry
• Provost Scarborough: Interns in Ohio
• Undergraduate Curriculum Committee’s Consent Agenda Report
• Academic Programs Committee Report
• Implementation of the Proposed College of Human Service Professions
• Implementation of the Proposed College of Education

I. Roll Call: Professor Lucy Duhon, UT Faculty Senate Executive Secretary

II. Approval of Minutes

(a) Minutes of the February 12, 2013 meeting of the UT Faculty Senate

III. Executive Committee Report: Michael Dowd, UT Faculty Senate President

IV. Reports

(a) Dr. Linda Rouillard, UT Faculty Senate Vice President
∗ Spring evaluations of President Jacobs, Chancellor Gold and eligible Deans, including

Early, Gaspar, Naganathan, Schmoll, and Steinbock

(b) Dr. Jeffrey P. Gold, Chancellor and Executive Vice President for Biosciences and Health
Affairs, Dean of the College of Medicine
∗ Proposing a new College of Dentistry

(c) Dr. Scott L. Scarborough, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs
∗ Interns in Ohio

(d) Dr. Steven Peseckis, Chair of the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Curriculum
∗ Consent Agenda Report

(e) Dr. Udayan Nandkeolyar, Chair of the Senate Committee on Academic Programs
∗ Committee Report

(f) 2013 Reorganization/Implementation Team Leaders
∗ Dr. Tom Gutteridge, College of Human Service Professions (unofficial name)
∗ Dr. Penny Poplin Gosetti, College of Education

V. Other Business

VI. Adjournment

Faculty members have the right to attend meetings, speak to issues before our Faculty Senate, and are
encouraged to express their views on university issues to their respective representatives. Students, alumni,
emeritus faculty, staff members, community members, and administrators, etc., are all invited to speak to
issues before our Faculty Senate.

Senators and guests are asked to silence their cell phones. Senators arriving late should report to Professor
Lucy Duhon, Faculty Senate Executive Secretary, after the meeting to insure their attendance is recorded.


